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Dear Chair Pham, Vice-Chair Anderson, and Members of the Senate Housing 

Committee, 

 

My name is Beth Deitchman, and I live in the Portsmouth neighborhood of North 

Portland. I’m writing today to join Portland: Neighbors Welcome in supporting Senate 

Bill 684 to create a Revolving Fund for mixed-income housing. 

 

Oregon is facing a daunting housing deficit, which means we are years from 

addressing our housing crisis. We need legislators who are willing to take bold steps 

towards removing all barriers to creating enough housing for people of all wages, 

ages, and stages of life. This legislation represents one of those steps. 

 

I urge you to vote yes for SB 684 and get more housing for a wider variety of people 

built in our state. 

 

Thank you, 

Beth Deitchman 

 


